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Update 
                               

 
USCIS Announces the Closing of Overseas Agency Offices 

from April 5-9, 2007 
Action Follows Observation of Religious Holidays 

 
WASHINGTON- U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) announced today that certain 
overseas offices will be closed from Thursday, April 5, 2007 thru Monday, April 9, 2007 (please see list 
of offices below that will be closed).   
 
USCIS’ announcement follows observation of religious holidays in specific countries.  The following 
offices will be closed on: 
 
Thursday, April 5, 2007 
Mexico City District Office 
Lima Sub-Office 
Guatemala City Sub-Office 
Tegucigalpa Sub-Office 
 
Friday, April 6, 2007  
Mexico City District Office 
Lima Sub-Office 
Guatemala City Sub-Office 
Tegucigalpa Sub-Office 
Kingston Sub-Office 
Santo Domingo Sub-Office 
Panama City Sub-Office 
Rome District Office 
 
Monday, April 9, 2007 
Rome District Office 
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